SPRING 2014 LUNCHEON: In March we will be having lunch at the *Mandarin Villa* (101 Oak Street). This multi course Chinese food feast will be a "family style" event and should prove quite popular with members. Be sure to read and send in the coupon found in this newsletter if you want to attend.

==== ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED AND PAID by MARCH 10th === Mail Reservation coupon and check to Leslie Ching, 160 Gardenside Drive, #101, San Francisco 94131

Name(s)
Address
Tel No
All guests will be seated at communal tables and share the variety of foods with their table. Water and hot tea are included. Other drinks including beer and wine can be purchased separately. Lunch begins promptly at 2pm Wednesday, March 19th .
Number in Party @ \$16.00 each Total Enclosed \$
Attach names of guests. Make checks payable to: NARFE CHAPTER 65. Call or email Jerry Hall if you have any questions.